
 

 

 
 

 

May 8, 2020       

 

RE: TRAIL STATUS AND COVID-19 

 

Dear Riders, 

 

We are excited to announce that all of the HATVA trails will be opening up on May 12th. The only exception to 

this is the Haliburton County Rail Trail will remain closed at least till May 31st as announced by Haliburton County 

earlier this month. 

 

Although the trails will be open, the COVID-19 restrictions and behavioral requirements as outlined by the 

Province of Ontario remain in effect and must be adhered to. A few of these requirements as they apply to 

riders are: 

1. No groups larger than 5 in total 

2. Maintain social distancing of at least 2 meters at all times 

3. Passengers on an ATV or SxS must reside in the same household  

 

HATVA organised rides and events will continue to be POSTPONED for the reasons noted above. Any changes 

affecting the status of trails or events will be posted and updated on our social media sites.  

 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation through these unprecedented times and stay safe 

and healthy.  

 

Regards, 

 

HATVA, Board of Directors 

 

 

  

 

 

 


